Dear Parents and Guardians,

MC Cash has received our accountability label from the Arizona Department of Education and I am very proud to announce that MC Cash Elementary School was given an "A" rating! This rating is based on our students' performance on the state assessment last spring. This test measures students' proficiency and growth over the course of the year in the core subject areas. I hope you are as proud of this accomplishment as I am as we truly could not have done this without your support. Thank you!

Reminders

We welcome parent visitors on campus. If you would like to eat lunch with your student please contact the office prior to your arrival. It is difficult to accommodate parents on early-release and rainy days. As a reminder, parents are not permitted onto the playground with their students.

As a reminder MC. Cash does have a uniform policy:

Shirts/Tops: Short-sleeves or long-sleeves in **solid white**, **navy blue or light blue** Polo-style, blouses, or button down with collars. No logos. No t-shirts.

Pants/Skirts/Bottoms: Pants or shorts in **solid black, navy blue or khaki.** Dresses, jumpers, or skirts in **solid black, navy blue or khaki.** No jeans. No sweatpants. No leggings.

Outerwear/Jackets: Jackets, sweatshirts or sweaters in **solid navy blue**, **black**, **white**, **gray**, **or light blue**. Outerwear must be worn over an approved uniform shirt. IDs & Lanyards

School-issued IDs and lanyards are considered part of the required school uniform and must be worn daily.

Black jeans are not permitted. Pants or clothing with rips, tears or holes are not in compliance with the uniform policy.

Cash Shirts

Student shirts are available! The cost of the shirts is \$15. They can be purchased in the front office or at our WinterPalooza celebration on December 21st.

Like us on Facebook



Please take a moment to "like" us on Facebook for reminders, announcements, videos, links, and event pictures https://www.facebook.com/MCCashSchool

Important Dates

December 21st- Winter Palooza Celebration beginning at 5:00pm
December 22nd- Last day before Winter Break
December 23rd- January 8 Winter Break
January 9th- School Resumes
January 16th-20th Parent teacher conferences / Scholastic Book Fair

2022 Arizona Tax Credit

Arizona allows taxpayers to dedicate dollars to education while reducing the amount you owe on your 2022 taxes through the tax credit program. For every dollar you donate, the amount you owe on your Arizona taxes will be that much less. If you do not owe taxes, the amount you donate may be carried forward to offset future tax

liabilities. You can make your donation online or download the form here. .

Superintendent's Math All Stars

3rd and 4th grade students are all part of the Superintendent's Math All Stars. Your 3rd and 4th grade students have the opportunity to check out a Chromebook to complete math minutes at home. They can earn prizes for their efforts. If you still need a Chromebook please contact the front office.

Tree Planting

MC Cash was selected to be part of The Shining Light Foundations, "Day of Kindness.". They partnered with Councilwoman Yassamin Ansari's Office and TreesMatter for the event. The school received 40 trees that were planted by Laveen School District and

Cash employees around campus. In addition, several volunteers completed a community clean up and planted an additional 25 trees in the Cash community.

Winter Palooza



^{**} Staging for grade level groups will take place on the east side of the stage.

Winter Palooza Activities and Locations

Visit and photo with Santa - Library

All winter craft activities are located in the center courtyard

Gingerbread Men * Snowman Stress Balls * Bulb Ornaments * Snowflakes * Cookle Decorating * Tree

Ornaments * Foam Snowmen * Crossword Relay * Scratch Art * Holiday Obstacle Course - and more!